
NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST OF 
MINNEAPOLIS VOTING EQUIPMENT 

 
A public accuracy test, per Minnesota Statute 206.83, 
will be conducted at the Voting Equipment Warehouse, 
732A Harding Street Northeast on Tuesday, October 30, 
2012 at 10:00 am to demonstrate the accuracy of the 
computer program, voting equipment, and ballots to be 
used at the November 6, 2012 General Election.  
Individuals interested in observing the process are 
invited to attend. 
       
  Grace Wachlarowicz 
  Assistant City Clerk/Elections 
  311 or 612-673-3000 
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